



April 3, 2013

FOR:

ALL DLSU-D ADMINISTRATORS

FROM:

Mr. Marlon Pareja Director, ERMCDO

April 22 is Global Earth Day Celebration

Greetings

As part of our University's participation in the Global Earth Day celebration, may we request your assistance in enjoining our faculty, staff, students and partners to wear green shirts on April 22, 2013 (Monday)? This will follow our university's policy on allowable green shirts during Fridays.

Let's work together in uplifting the consciousness that being a Lasallian is being pro-environment!

Thank you for your usual support.

Endorsed by:

Dr. Epifania D. Anfone

VCFAS

Dr. Olivia M. Legaspi

VCAR

Dr. Myrna F. Ramos

VCMEAA

Approve

Br. Augustine L. Boquer, FSC

President

cc: File